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SYNERGIES, INC

The undersigned incorporator, for the purpose of forming a Florida
profit corporation, hereby adopts the following Articles of Incorporation:

Article 1

The name of the corporation 1s:
SYNERGIES, INC

Article 11

The principal place of business address:

831 EFAST OAKLAND PARK BLVD.
FORT LAUDERDALE, FL.. US 33334

The mailing address of the corporation 1s:

831 EAST OAKLAND PARK BLVD.
FORT LAUDERDALE, FL.. US 33334

Article 111

The purpose for which this corporation 1s organized 1s:
ANY AND ALL LAWFUL BUSINESS.

Article IV
The number of shares the corporation 1s authorized to issue is:
3000

Article V

The name and Florida street address of the registered agent 1s:

KENNETH E TRENT
831 EAST OAKLAND PARK BLVD.
FORT LAUDERDALE, FL.. 33334



I certify that I am familiar with and accept the responsibilities of
registered agent.

Registered Agent Signature: KENNETH TRENT
Article VI

The name and address of the incorporator 1s:

KENNETH TRENT
831 EAST OAKLAND PARK BLVD.

FORT LAUDERDALE, FI. 33334

Incorporator Signature: KENNETH TRENT
Article VII

The 1initial officer(s) and/or director(s) of the corporation is/are:

Title: P

JENNIFER T RODRIGUEZ
14125 SW 1534 STREET
MIAMI, FL. 33177 US

Title: VP

KENNETH E TRENT

831 EAST OAKLAND PARK BLVD.
FORT LAUDERDALE, FL. 33334 US
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KENNETH ERIC TRENT, P.A.

A Full-Service Litigation Law Firm
831 E. Oakland Park Blvd.
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33334

(954)567-5877 rentlawoffice@yahoo.com ~ {954)567-5872 {fax]
March 15, 2009

Ms. Karon Beyer
Division of Corporations .
Via fax only to: 850-245-6013 = _
Re: Synergies, Inc. (No. 100145602851)
Dear Ms. Beyer:
Please consider this Jetter to be my request that the Division allow the registration of
the corporate name “Synergies, Inc.” You have explained to me that there is an entity
with the name of “Synergy Corp.,” and | have discussed this matter with my client
and we believe that this name is clearly distinguishable from the one we have
requested. We will, in no way, shape or form ever attempt to hold the Division

responsible should any confusion between the names arise.

Thank you for your assistance.

Rm

Ké&nneth Eric Trent, Esq.




